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Cawthron Marlborough Environment Award  
Our project won the marine category award at the Cawthron Marlborough 

Environment Awards last Friday. We met with the judges and shared the importance of the 
work we are doing, the great collaborative effort between marine farmers, scientists and the 
community, as well as the outcomes we are achieving with the project. This is an exciting 
opportunity for the project to receive recognition in the community and to share the work we 
are doing across other sectors.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As always, if you have any questions or comments on this project, please feel free to 

reach out to Emilee Benjamin via email at egol669@aucklanduni.ac.nz.  


